
I’d like to 
        introduce myself

Assemblyman Rivera



One Fordham Plaza 
Suite 1008

Bronx, NY 10458
718-933-2204

riveraj@assembly.state.ny.us

Dear Neighbor,

I’d like to introduce myself as your new state 

Assemblymember. I’m very grateful for the opportunity to 

represent you in Albany.

As you may know, new lines have been drawn for New 

York’s legislative districts – a process done once every 

10 years. Population shifts and community interests were 

taken into consideration to ensure Bronx families have an 

influential voice in our state government.

As the representative of the newly formed 78th Assembly 

District, I look forward to hearing from you on important 

issues, so I can fight for what matters most to our 

families. Below is my contact information. If you have any 

questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to me.

Sincerely,

José Rivera 
Member of Assembly

Room 536, LOB
Albany, NY 12248

518-455-5414


